
Cabot 1100 100 New Gower Street, PO. Box 5038 
St. John's NL A 1 C 5V3 Canada tel: 709.722.4270 fax: 709.722.4565 

April 13, 2017 

Via Electronic Mail and Courier 

Newfoundland and Labrador Board 
of Commissioners of Public Utilities 

120 T orbay Road 
P.O. Box 21040 
St. John's, NL A1A 5B2 

Paul L. Coxworthy 
Direct Dial: 709.570.8830 
pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com 

Attention: Ms. G. Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services 
and Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

Re: Hydro Amended 2013 General Rate Application - Compliance Appiication 

This is further to the separate submission of NARL Refining Partnership Limited (NARL) filed on 
10, 2017, and to Hydro's Reply to the Compliance Application, filed today. 

Hydro's Reply contains new justifications for Hydro's proposal for recovery revenue 
deficiencies from IIC RSP credit balances to which NARL wishes the opportunity to respond. 

We request the Board's leave to file on behalf of NARL a response to Hydro's Reply. We would 
intend to file that response by 11 am on Monday, April 17,2017. 

Yours truly, 

Stewart McKelvey 

Paul L. Coxworthy 

PLC/kmcd 

c. Tracey L. Pennell, Senior Counsel, Regulatory, Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
Dennis Browne, Q.C. Consumer Advocate 
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Gerard Hayes, Newfoundland Power 
Denis Fleming, Cox & Palmer 
Dean A. Porter, Poole Althouse 
Sheryl Nisenbaum, Praxair Canada Inc. 
Larry Bartlett, Teck Resources Limited 


